
STRENGTHEN WORKPLACE ORGANISATION, DEEPEN CLASS CONSCIOUSNESS  AND ADVANCE INTERNATIONALISM

T h e  N a t i o n a l 
Education, Health Allied 

Workers' Union {NEHAWU} calls on 
all our members and workers in general to 

join our Tsaya Le Tsatsi La Leave programme of action 
on the Monday, 24th August 2020. 

On the 24th August 2020, the union will roll-out its “Tsaya le tsatsi la Leave” 
programme. We call and encourage all our members and workers to flock the offices of 

the employer and all apply for a day's leave for the following day on the 25th August 2020.  This 
forms part of our aim to cause disruptions across workplaces until employers address our demands 
to protect workers from the virus, to Implement Resolution 1 of 2018, to put in place Occupational 
Health and Safety committee measures and create a healthy and safe workplace.

Our members and workers have been subjected to horrible working conditions for far too long.  We 
have been very patient with the government and employers and we are no longer willing to stand-
by while workers are on the receiving end of the pandemic. NO worker should be exposed to the 
virus because of complete negligence on the side of government and employers.
We are left with no option other than to mobilise our members, demonstrate our mass power and 
take the battle to the streets. This is the only power that we have as workers in fighting for our 
demands.

We call on all our members and workers to join “Tsaya le tsatsi la Leave” on the 24th August 2020. 
We encourage our members to exercise social distancing, wear a mask, wash hands or sanitise their 
hands and comply with the regulations.

Forward to the National Programme of Action Forward!!!!!

Forward to Tsaya le tsatsi la Leave Forward!!!!!

Forward to 3rd September 2020 - National Day of Action Forward  

Amandlaaaa!!!!!!!!!!

JOIN 
TSAYA LE TSATSI 

LA LEAVE 

OF ACTION


